
 

Dear Graeme, 

UCC Hon Secretary, 

                        As the season draws to a conclusion I write 

to thank Undercliffe, on behalf of the Management Board, 

for the excellent staging of the Priestley Cup Final on 27th 

August.  

                       As always the arrangements, ground, 

catering and everything else were first class and much 

appreciated by all involved on what was a very successful 

day.  

Regards, 

David Young, 

Chairman 

All Rounder Cricket Bradford Premier League 

chairman@bradfordcl.com 

Tel: 07979 707481 
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